REGISTRATION FORM

“Functional Curriculum Training”

presented by Lynn Springfield, Ed.D., Pamela Criss, M.S., Deena Griffis, M.Ed., & Bryan Ayres, M.Ed.

The following individual(s) will attend the workshop at:







 On 








Location





Date

Name:


Position:


School Phone #:




Name:


Position:


School Phone #:




Name:


Position:


School Phone #:




Name:


Position:


School Phone #:




Name:


Position:


School Phone #:




Please list any accommodations that might be necessary for participants:
















Registrations will be accepted as long as seating is available.  Participants will be notified only if cancellations occur.

Please return registration forms to:

Bryan Ayres

3920 Woodland Heights Road

Little Rock, AR 72212

You may also register by phone: 501-227-3770, fax: 501-2270-3771

or by e-mail: bayres@ar.easter-seals.org
This training is supported by a grant from the Arkansas Department of Education.

